From: Jerry Latsko

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: PLN2020 16602 APN223-061-011
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 10:57:14 AM

I strongly object to the proposed special permit from the property owners at 1575 Sprowel
Creek Road. These are the same people who were observed two years ago by myself and
others and videotaped by California Department of Fish and Game pumping water out of the
river that separates their property from ours. Somehow they managed to avoid any punishment
for that offense and they have proven to be scofflaws who feel entitled to do anything they can
to make money. They have continuously created noise pollution, including playing loud music
over loudspeakers at all hours of the day and night, much to the annoyance of neighbors. I fear
retaliation if they discover that I have complained but I need to complain anyway. At a time
of very serious drought conditions, the idea of using the amount of water necessary for this
project, no matter how it is obtained, is obscene and a real slap in the face to all residents in
the area. There has been a notable decline in wildlife activity in this area ever since they
obtained this property and it will only get worse if this horrendous project is permitted. Thank
you.

Jerome F. Latsko 215 Leino Lane Garberville CA 95542
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